
ST MARY’S SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
Summer 2 - 16th May 2025

FROM MRS COLE

Dear Parents and Carers,
 

It has been a busy couple of weeks at St Mary’s with
lots going on. Last week KLS2 performed their Easter
production, Easter Praise, to the whole school and
their families. It was a wonderful production full of
fantastic acting, singing, dancing and narrating. The
children raised the roof of the parish hall and did
themselves very proud! A huge thank you to the whole
LKS2 team for all their work to put it together, as well
as the stars of the show, the children. I am a firm
believer in giving children opportunities to perform
and take part in productions and am very pleased that
we continue to value this at St Mary’s.
This week Yr6 have impressed us all in the way they
have carried themselves during SATs week. Every
single child has persevered and done their best, and
we are very proud of them. This attitude to learning
will put them in good stead as they move on to their
high schools. A huge thank you to the FSA who once
again organised and put on a wonderful SATs breakfast
for the Yr6’s-starting the day with great food and
friendship certainly makes a big difference to SATs
week and is a big highlight of Year 6!

Another HUGE thank you to the FSA for organising the
‘Springtime Festival’ Disco yesterday. This was a fantastic event 
enjoyed by all-being outside meant there was plenty of space
for dancing and also a chilling out zone for those who wanted a
quieter time. It raised a fantastic £875.
This half-term is flying by and details about the May Procession
next Thursday will follow soon. It will be a little different this
year as we are looking forward to using our wonderful grotto on
the school field. 
If you’re cheering on at the Bognor 10k this weekend watch out
for staff members -Mrs Copeland, Mr Hamilton and myself are
all running-I’ll be the one looking like a beetroot!
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, hopefully filled with sunshine!
 
Mrs Cole470 426 526 514



Spring Festival Disco!
Our Spring Festival Disco yesterday was a huge

success! It was attended by a record 271 children
and we made a total of £875 profit for the

school! Thank you so much to everyone who
helped in organising and running such a lovely

event. 

Reminder
Parent support

Drop in
Our lovely Dedicated Schools Team link worker, Ellis,
will be available for drop in sessions on Thursday
22nd May from 10.30am onwards. Please do make an
appointment to see her if you would like to discuss
any concerns about your child. She is able to support
families by providing information, advice, and
guidance around behaviour, mental health,
attendance and school worries, anxiety, friendships
and relationships. She is also able to offer direct
work with children, young people, and parents/carers
where needed. If you would like to see her, please
contact Mrs Kale who will make you an appointment.



SATs Breakfast

A HUGE thank you
to the Summer

Berry Company in
Chichester for

donating an
incredible

mountain of
strawberries!!

Thank you

to our

volunteers!

Smartphone
thought of
the week


